

St Georges Chambers, St Georges Street Winchester, Hampshire SO23 8AJ Telephone 01962 871595

E-mail: **2 xxx** 

www.hampshire-pcc.gov.uk

Mr R Peel request-301742-2a12d72c@whatdotheyknow.com

Date: 13 November 2015

Enquires to: Richard Martin

Direct line: 01962 871595

Our reference: FOI00125

Your reference:

Dear Mr Peel

## Your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000

Thank you for your request for information regarding police officer investigations and the RSPCA which was received on *11 November 2015*, reference number *FOI00125*.

Your requested the following information:

For the period 2013-15, could you please provide a breakdown of the total number of hours per annum, police officers spend supporting investigations and prosecutions under the Animal Welfare Act?

Specifically:

Question 1 Attending RSPCA interviews

Answer 1 The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not hold the information you are seeking.

Question 2 Attending premises with RSPCA personnel prior to animal seizure

Answer 2 The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not hold the information you are seeking.

Question 3 Attending premises with RSPCA personnel to effect seizure

Answer 3 The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not hold the information you are seeking.

Question 4 Writing statements for use in Magistrates' Court

Answer 4 The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not hold the information you are seeking.

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Hampshire
Westgate Chambers, Staple Gardens, Winchester, Hampshire, SO23 8AW
01962 871 595 / opcc@hampshire.pnn.police.uk / www.hampshire-pcc.gov.uk



Question 5 Attending Magistrates' Court

Answer 5 The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not hold the information you are seeking.

Question 6 Attending Crown or High Court in cases of Appeal

Answer 6 The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not hold the information you are seeking.

The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not hold the information of this nature as it concerns operational policing. The constabulary hold information of this nature and your request would perhaps be better directed to Hampshire Constabulary, they can be contacted at

If you are unhappy with the way the request has been handled or the decision made, you have the right to require the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Hampshire to review the decision. Complaints should be made in writing to <a href="mailto:opcc@hampshire.pnn.police.uk">opcc@hampshire.pnn.police.uk</a>. If you are unhappy with the outcome of the review, you can contact the Information Commissioner. Their details can be obtained by visiting: <a href="mailto:www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk">www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk</a>.

Yours sincerely

**Richard Martin** 

Administrative Officer

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner

Whard Martin